To: specialeddirector@sd.pa
Cc: bureau of special education compliance advisor at PDE
Subject: CRP Notification

Please note: This email is being sent for notification purposes. It is not necessary to reply to the
ConsultLine Specialist who sent this message.

To: , Special Education Director
School District/IU:

From: Special Education Consuliline
Office for Dispute Resolution

Student:

DOB:

School:
Parent/Guardian:
Ph (h):

Ph (w):

Ph (c):

Issues of Concern: IEP-Implementation

With the parent's permission, this message brings to your attention the following issues raised by the
parent/guardian during a recent conversation with a ConsultLine Special Education Specialist, as well
as the resolution proposed by the caller regarding these issues:

Parent stated that her daughter’s IEP is not being implemented. She stated that her
daughter’s IEP indicates that she will be provided certain accommodations for testing. She
stated that there is to be a study guide provided to her daughter at least one week in advance
of testing and that during testing, she will be allowed extra time for completion. Parent stated
that her daughter is not receiving these important accommodations. Parent would like the
district to fully implement her daughter’s IEP without further delay.

Sincerely,
Specialist Name

Special Education ConsultLine
Office for Dispute Resolution

This email contains Confidential Information protected by the Individuals with Disabilities Education
Act and the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act, which is intended only for the use of the
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